
  

Misa en español 
Sábados a las 6:30pm  

Confesiones 
Sábados  3:15-4:10pm  
  y por cita previa  

Adoración al Santísimo 
Lunes  2:00-4:00pm  
Martes  4:15-5:25pm  
Viernes 9:00-10:00am 

Holy Mass Schedule 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday, 8:30am 
Tuesday, 5:30pm & Thursday, 7:30am 
Saturday, 4:30pm English  
    6:30pm Spanish 
Sunday, 8:00am and 10:00am 
All Masses are live streamed. 

Reconciliation Schedule 
Saturday, 3:15-4:10pm  
Sunday, 9:00-9:50am   

Adoration 
Monday, 2:00-4:00pm 
Tuesday, 4:15-5:15pm 
Friday, 9:00-10:00am 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday, 9:00am-5:00pm 
Friday, 9:00am-Noon 

Church and Chapel Hours 
Monday-Friday, 7:30am-5:00pm 
Saturday, 10:00am-6:00pm 

Sunday, 7:00-11:00am 

Sixth Sunday of Easter  
May 14, 2023 

VI Domingo de Pascua 
14 de mayo de 2023 

 Let all the earth cry out to God with joy. 
Psalm 66 

 Los obras del Señor son admirables.  
Aleluya.    Salmo 65 
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by Fr. Bart Timmerman 

Parish News and Words from Our Pastor 

Sixth Sunday of Easter  
Happy Mother’s Day! 
Moms make life beautiful! St. Jean Vianney,  
patron saint of priests, said, “Virtues go easily 
from mothers into their children’s hearts.  
Children often willingly do what they see being 
done.” We are so grateful for our moms and all they 
have done to raise us. We should love and respect our 
mother every day, but we honor her in special ways on 
Mother’s Day. If she is still alive, perhaps we can make 
time to call, write or grace her with the present of our 
presence. If she has died, we can pray for her or visit her 
grave. Today, we thank God for our mothers and ask 
God’s blessing upon them for all they do for our fami-
lies, especially for the many ways they have brought us 
closer to Jesus Christ through sharing the gift of faith 
with us. The special bond between mothers and children 
comes through a particular blessing from God. God 
gives mothers strength, wisdom, and patience and an 
abundance of love to share. May God continue to bless 
our mothers today and shower His blessings on them 
every day as they share God’s love so freely and self-
lessly. We are so blessed by all the exceptional women 
of our STA Parish. May God bless our mothers, and all 
those women who have been like mothers to us. 
Happy Mother’s Day! 

Congratulations to our Confirmandi! 
This weekend, 49 of our young people will celebrate 
Confirmation with Bishop Hying at a special 4:00 p.m. 
Mass on Sunday evening. We are grateful for the dedica-
tion and preparation that the young people have made to 
prepare for this sacrament. We are grateful to our  
Director of Youth Ministry, Robert Rosa Cruz, our  
Administrative Support, Terri Kopplin, and all of our 
volunteers who helped direct the youth program and 
Confirmation classes this year. We also recognize and 
thank all of the Sponsors for your important role in  
being a model of faithfulness for the candidates and 
helping them in their journey of faith. Thank you last, 
but not least, to all of the parents for your faithfulness to 
the promises you made when you brought your child for 
Baptism when you promised to raise your children in the 
practice of the faith. Parents are the first teachers of the 
faith to their children. Our parish is committed to help-
ing and assisting you in this important role parents have 
in sharing the faith with their children. Let us keep all of 
our Confirmandi and young people in our prayers as 
they are the Church of today and tomorrow. We pray the 
Holy Spirit will enliven and guide them to share their 
gifts and talents with our faith community as they grow 
into adult members of our Church. 

Noticias Parroquiales y Mensaje de Nuestro Párroco 

Sexto Domingo de Pascua  
¡Feliz Día de las Madres! 
¡Las madres hacen que la vida sea bella! San Juan 
Vianney, patrón de los sacerdotes, dijo: "Las virtudes 
pasan fácilmente de las madres al corazón de sus  
hijos. Los hijos suelen imitar lo que ellos ven otros 
hacer". Estamos muy agradecidos de nuestras madres 

y todo lo que han hecho para criarnos. Debemos amar y 
respetar a nuestra madre todos los días, pero la honramos de 
manera especial en el Día de las Madres. Si su madre aún 
vive, tal vez Podemos sacar de nuestro tiempo para llamar-
la, escribirle o regalarle nuestra presencia. Si su madre ha 
muerto, podemos rezar por ella o visitar su tumba. Hoy 
damos gracias a Dios por nuestras madres y pedimos que 
las bendiga por todo lo que hacen por nuestras familias, 
especialmente por las muchas maneras en que nos han acer-
cado a Jesucristo compartiendo con nosotros el don de la fe. 
El vínculo especial entre madres e hijos viene de una  
bendición particular de Dios. Dios da a las madres fuerza, 
sabiduría y paciencia, y abundancia de amor para compartir. 
Que Dios siga bendiciendo a nuestras madres hoy y  
derrame sus bendiciones sobre ellas cada día mientras  
comparten el amor de Dios tan libre y desinteresadamente. 
Somos tan bendecidos por todas las mujeres excepcionales 
de nuestra Parroquia STA. Que Dios bendiga a nuestras 
Madres, y a todas aquellas mujeres que han sido como 
madres para nosotros- ¡Feliz Día de las Madres! 

¡Felicidades a nuestros Confirmandos! 
Este fin de semana, 49 de nuestros jóvenes celebrarán la 
Confirmación con el Obispo Hying en una Misa especial a 
las 4 p.m. el domingo por la tarde. Estamos agradecidos por 
la dedicación de los jóvenes para prepararse a recibir este 
Sacramento. Agradecemos a nuestro Director de Pastoral 
Juvenil, Robert Rosa Cruz, a nuestro Apoyo Administrati-
vo, Terri Kopplin, y a todos nuestros voluntarios que 
ayudaron a dirigir el programa juvenil y las Clases de  
Confirmación este año. También reconocemos y agrade-
cemos a todos los Padrinos por su importante papel en ser 
un modelo de fe para los candidatos y ayudarles en su 
camino de fe. Gracias por último, pero no menos  
importante, a todos los padres por su fidelidad a las 
promesas que hicieron cuando trajeron a sus hijos para el 
Bautismo y prometieron criar a sus hijos en la práctica de la 
fe. Los padres son los primeros maestros de la fe para sus 
hijos. Nuestra parroquia se compromete a ayudarles y 
asistirles en este importante papel que tienen los padres de 
compartir la fe con sus hijos. Tengamos presentes en nues-
tras oraciones a todos nuestros confirmandos y jóvenes, que 
son la Iglesia de hoy y de mañana. Rezamos para que el 
Espíritu Santo les dé vida y les guíe para compartir sus 
dones y talentos con nuestra comunidad de fe a medida que 
crecen y se convierten en miembros adultos de nuestra  
Iglesia. 
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by Fr. Bart Timmerman 

Parish News and Words from Our Pastor 

Noticias Parroquiales y Mensaje de Nuestro Párroco 

Annual Catholic Appeal (ACA) 2023 Update 
Thank you to all who have helped support our ACA this year! Our goal was to increase the number of households 
by 50 households and we surpassed this goal by adding 59 households for a total of 487 households participating, 
the highest number of participants from one parish in the diocese! Thank you for your generous response! 

 

 

The total goal for the Diocese is: $4,200,000 and $4,374,279.42 was pledged. So far $3,706,138.92 has been paid. 
We hope that the pledges will be paid and the diocese will reach their goal. 

Actualización de la Campaña Católica Anual (CCA) 2023 
¡Gracias a todos los que han ayudado a apoyar nuestra CCA este año! Nuestro objetivo era aumentar el número de 
hogares en 50 hogares y superamos este objetivo agregando 59 hogares para un total de 487 hogares participantes, 
¡el mayor número de participantes de una parroquia en la diócesis! ¡Gracias por su respuesta generosa! 

La meta total para la Diócesis es: $4,200,000 y $4,374,279.42 fueron prometidos. Hasta ahora se han pagado 
3,706,138.92 dólares. Esperamos que se paguen las promesas y la diócesis alcance su meta.  

Pledged Paid Goal % of Goal Paid % of Goal  Donors 

$181,604.34 $152,925.67 $131,958 137.62% 115.89% 487 

Promesa Pagado Meta % de la Meta % Pagado de la Meta Donors 

$181,604.34 $152,925.67 $131,958 137.62% 115.89% 487 
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Tributes to Fr. Bart Timmerman 

Fr. Bart Grants Opportunities of a Lifetime 

by Terri Kopplin, Administrative Assistant 
For many, memories of 2020-2021 may be centered around COVID-19 quarantines, 
masks, and re-thinks of the way we work and interact with the outside world.  For me, it 
was a time of significant family events, and my help was needed at a couple of them.   
It began with my first grandchild’s birth in January 2020 and the joy it brought. I had 
always wanted to help my daughter, a career gal, for that first year.  After talking it over 
with Fr. Bart, he was optimistic that we would work it out and agreed  to allow me to 
work remotely for a year.   

That joy quickly subsided as my dad’s health began to rapidly deteriorate.  In January, 
some weight loss concerns at a routine check-up, quickly escalated into tests leading to 
more tests, hospital visits leading to stays, and, finally, a diagnosis of stage IV cancer.   
By the end of February, my parents needed my help.  Once again, I approached Fr. Bart, 
but in tears this time, requesting some time away to help my parents.  He didn’t flinch.  
We just put our heads together to figure out how to make things work.  In March, 
COVID-19 safety measures were getting stricter, and we were fortunate enough to be 
with Dad all but two days of that time until he was brought home from the hospital,  
entered hospice care, and passed away a few days later at home on March 26, 2020.   
The funeral was very intimate with only the immediate family... and a wonderful surprise  
visit from Holly and Fr. Bart, who gave the burial rites, and became our heroes. Mom is 
one of Fr. Bart and Holly’s biggest fans! 

Meanwhile, in the midst of all the ado about Dad, on March 13th my younger daughter 
was married in a very intimate ceremony consisting of six people, which was not at all 
based on the pandemic but just how they wanted to celebrate it.  The family was so  
happy for them and was able to watch the video and see pictures of their nuptials. 

In April, after everything began to calm down, Mom and I drove to St. Charles, MO, to 
finally meet her great-grandson.  Beginning in June 2020 and through June 2021, I made 
many trips to/from Madison and Missouri, and then Arkansas, where my daughter ac-
cepted a 2-year position for work.   It wasn’t always easy, but it was a great opportunity 
to help my family when they needed it most.  Thank you to Fr. Bart and the entire staff! 

As Fr. Bart has shared, this July he will be moving on to serve a new pastorate and bring joy, laughter and  
wisdom to his new community in Beloit. The news is bittersweet, but we know he’s destined to touch the lives of 
many! Each week, please enjoy an article from a member of the STA staff- a fun memory, a letter of thanks or an 
example of one of the many ways Fr. Bart has positively impacted their own lives. Enjoy!  

Help us create a memory book for Fr. Bart – 
include your own message! 
Visit the link below or scan the QR Code with your cell phone 
camera to add a message that will be included in a memory 
book of photos and letters from St. Thomas Aquinas members. 

Add your memory, thank you note, or message of appreciation 
to our memory book that we will gift to Fr. Bart to take with 
him to his new home in Beloit when he moves this July. 

In order to include as many messages as possible, please keep 
your note brief. One message per family please.   

Submit your message by May 15th. 

LINK TO LEAVE MESSAGE:  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/stabook 

Above: 3/26/2020 
In memory of Dad.  
May he rest in peace.  

Below: 4/2020  
Mom finally meets  
her great-grandson. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/stabook
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Around the Diocese 

May Crowning with Bishop Hying 

The Mother’s League of  
Schoenstatt cordially invites all 

women of the Diocese to attend a 
Bilingual May Crowning and Ro-

sary on May 18th beginning at 
1:00pm at Schoenstatt Heights.  

 Testimonials & refreshments after. 

• When: May 18th at 1:00-3:00 pm 

• Where: Schoenstatt Heights,  
5901 Cottage Grove Road,   
Madison 

• We will meet in the Family Room 
and process in song to the Shrine. 

• Contact: Ann Ayala 423.313.5872 

email: annmta3@gmail.com 

Stay Connected! 
We believe that the Into the Deep strategic plan  

will help us to achieve a brighter future for our local church,  
which is the Diocese of Madison.  

And, we need your help! 

We need your prayers, your renewed commitment to following Jesus as a missionary disciple,  
and your continued engagement. We want you to walk with us. Please sign up for our email newsletter. 

May God help all of us in the Diocese of Madison to courageously and generously follow Him… 
into the deep...and on the path to heaven!   Stay connected:  https://intothedeepmadison.org/stay-connected 

National Combined Collection 
Next weekend, May 20/21st, we will be conducting the 
National Combined Collection in our parish.  This col-
lection combines the following individual collections: 

Black & Indian Missions 
Catholic Promotion of Authentic Human Development 
Catholic Communications Campaign 
Catholic Home Missions 
Catholic University of America 
Collection for the Archdiocese for the Military Services 
Retirement Fund for Religious 

Your help and support is critical.  Please take this 
week to pray about the support you can provide.  A 
brochure and envelope will be inserted into the bulletin 
next weekend for your donation. 

Wedding Anniversary  
Celebration 

 
 

What Anniversary are You 
Celebrating in 2023? 

Bishop Donald Hying will be  
recognizing married couples  

celebrating 25, 50, 55, 60 or more 
years of marriage and the first 3 

years of marriage. 

Sunday, August 20th 
St. Francis Xavier in Cross Plains 

The event will start at 2pm  
with a Mass of Thanksgiving  

followed by a cake, coffee, and punch 
reception. 

Please notify Judy Moder at  
judy@stamadison.org or 

608.833.2600 x86by May 24th  
that you will be celebrating  

your Special Anniversary in the  
calendar year of 2023 and your  

name will be submitted  
to the Bishop’s office. 

This 
event is 

invitation 
only! 

First, join fellow parishioners in our own  
Eucharistic Procession on Corpus Christi, June 11.  

Then, join others from the diocese at the  
Madison Diocesan Eucharistic Congress:   

Sept. 29-Oct. 1, at St. John the Baptist, Waunakee.   
A beautiful, Eucharistic Procession will take place  

after the Sunday Mass on Oct. 1.  
Immerse yourself in faith, fellowship, and family! 

"Jesus waits for us in this sacrament of love."  
--St. John Paul II 

Go to the revival website at 
blessedbrokenandgiven.com to learn more. 

Madison Diocesan 
Eucharistic Congress 

mailto:judy@stamadison.org
https://blessedbrokenandgiven.com/
https://blessedbrokenandgiven.com/madison-diocese-revival/register-to-attend-the-congress/
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Upcoming Retreats at Redemptorist  
Retreat Ctr., Oconomowoc, WI 
May 19-21, 2023—18th Annual Spring Retreat for 
Members of AA and Al-Anon 

This is not a silent retreat or a socializing weekend. 
The program consists of discussion meetings covering 
the twelve steps, time for prayer, and celebration of the 
sacraments. There is plenty of time to enjoy the 
grounds and the fellowship of other recovering people. 
Retreatants are reminded that their time is exclusively 
theirs and they are free to enter the schedule to the 
point they are comfortable. The fee is $240.00 per  
person and $380.00 per married couple sharing the 
same room which includes private bath, linens, meals 
beginning Friday evening and concluding with the 
noon meal on Sunday. Coffee is available 24 hours, as 
is the Chapel and Library. 

To learn more and to register... 

Visit: www.redemptoristretreat.org 
Call:  262-567-6900 

Email:  rrc@redemptoristretreat.org 

Come on Retreat… 

Jesus is waiting for you! 

Pastoral Care 
St. Thomas Aquinas Care Team 
Our parish care team is here to assist you. The care 
team can give caregivers time away from their loved 
ones so they have an opportunity to take care of  
themselves.  If someone you know might benefit from 
this service, our team members can work with you to 
help determine what services we can offer to assist 
you. Our team members are volunteers from our  
parish, and all have been interviewed, screened, back-
ground checked and trained by Catholic Charities. 

Over the years, the parish care team has assisted many 
parishioners. To inquire about receiving services or to 
become a member of our care team, please contact  

Kathy Swanson at 608-444-9374  
or Judy Niederberger at 608-845-7057. 

“Truly I tell you, just as you did it to one of 
the least of these who are members of my 

family, you did it to me.”  
Matthew 25:40 

Justice & Peace 
and Outreach 

Catholic Worker in Madison 
STA parishioners Andrea 

and Justin Novotney and 

their three boys are work-

ing to open a Catholic 

Worker house in which 

to provide hospitality to 

those in need of housing,  

particularly refugees and 

women with children, on 

the west side of Madison. 

A ‘house of hospitality’, 

within the Catholic 

Worker movement,  

provides shelter, and often food and clothing, to those in 

need. The Catholic Worker was founded by Servant of 

God Dorothy Day and Peter Maurin in New York in 

1933 amidst the Great Depression as a way to live out 

Catholic social teaching and the Gospel values–  

responding to the needs of those immediately around 

them.  

If this model resonates with you, consider collaborating 

with the Novotney family as a volunteer or supporter by 

filling out this form: https://tinyurl.com/cw-pledge-

form. They are looking for financial support as well as 

meal preparation, childcare, transportation for guests, 

gardening, etc.  

You can follow along with updates on this effort here: 

https://catholicworker.org/great-turning-appeal 

You can also reach out to Justin for more information 

at: novotnjm.justin@gmail.com 

Please help spread the word! 

https://tinyurl.com/cw-pledge-form
https://tinyurl.com/cw-pledge-form
https://catholicworker.org/great-turning-appeal/
mailto:novotnjm.justin@gmail.com
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Every Day is Earth Day! 
We have reviewed the creative  
submissions to our logo contest. 
Thank you for your efforts and  
inspiration. We will soon be  
announcing the winners and look 
forward to sharing your talents with 
our fellow parishioners. In the mean-
time, give thanks to God for His gift 
of trees. 

God’s Gift of Trees 

“Praise be to you my Lord, through our Sister,  
Mother Earth, who sustains and governs us…” 

– St. Francis of Assisi 

Trees clean our air, protect our drinking water, and 
provide food and habitat for animals. Studies show 
they even improve our mental health. Trees also  
absorb the CO2 that contributes to global warming and 
release oxygen back into the air. In one year, an acre 
of mature trees absorbs the amount of CO2 produced 
by a car driven 26,000 miles. 

Planting trees also helps prevent soil erosion, increases 
land fertility and can add value to your property. Trees 
that provide shade can also significantly reduce your 
energy bills. When selecting trees, choose native types 
to support local wildlife. Spring and fall can be good 
times to plant. 

For more information: www.arborday.org/trees 

Care for God’s 
Creation Team 

Justice & Peace and Outreach Updates 

Mass at Resurrection Cemetery 
Join us at Resurrection Cemetery Chapel in Madison 
for Mass on Fridays as we pray for our beloved dead.  

May 19 at 10AM with Fr. Bart Timmerman 
May 29 at 10AM with Bishop Donald Hying 
June 16 at 10AM with Msgr. James Bartylla 

For the details on our regular 3rd Friday and  
other upcoming Masses at the cemetery, visit 

www.madisondiocese.org/cemeteries.  

Sharing Sunday 
Bring in items  

May 20-21 

Check out the 
plaque & see 
how the STA 

tree has grown! 

March 21 
9:30AM-1PM 

 
If you are interested in helping cook or serve,  

please sign up online at  

stthomasaquinas16.flocknote.com/signup/89842  

or contact Stella at stella.castellino1026@gmail.com 

 

http://www.madisondiocese.org/cemeteries
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The Heart of Our Faith Parish Retreat 
 

Saturday, June 10, 12:30—4:15 PM at St. Thomas Aquinas 
 

How often have we heard the beautiful message of the Gospel…the good news of God’s love, Jesus’ gift of  
salvation, the Holy Spirit’s power? Perhaps, more importantly, how often do we take time to not only hear this 
message, but to let it sink in from our head to our heart?   
 
Adults and teens are invited to join us for this special half-day retreat, as we celebrate the feast of 
Corpus Christi. Perhaps for some it will be the first time you give God the chance to move you 
from understanding to believing—from head to heart. For some, it may well affirm a message that 
you know well and have heard many times.  Wherever you are on your journey, this will be an 
opportunity for each of us to strengthen our faith, and be better prepared to share this good news 
with others. You can start sharing the good news now by inviting a friend to register with you. All 
are welcome!  
 

This free retreat begins in the social hall at 12:30 PM and concludes in time to attend 4:30 PM Mass.  
RSVP by June 5 by returning the form below to the parish office, or by contacting Jennifer Ludtke,  

Director of Evangelization and Outreach, at 833-2606 or Jennifer@stamadison.org.  
 
 
 

 

Yes, I would like to attend the Heart of Our Faith Retreat on June 10. 

 

Name(s):               

Contact information (phone and/or email):           

               

Any special needs:              

mailto:Jennifer@stamadison.org
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Faith Formation & Family 

Middle & High School Youth Sessions  
are for ALL students, not just the confirmed. 

Come in and join us any time. 

Totus Tuus Sign Up Available 
Grades 1-6:  July 24-28th from 9:00AM-2:30PM 

Grades 7-12:  July 23-27th from 6:00-8:00PM 

at St. Thomas Aquinas 

Registration forms available in the gathering area 

or by contacting the Faith Formation Office. 

Faith Formation Office 

608-833-2606 or formation@stamadison.org 

Follow us on Instagram: @sta_youth_ministry 

Young Adults 
May 18 & 25, we will meet  

at Panera on Mineral Point Rd at 7p 

and will be talking about the Easter Gospels  

from the Sunday Masses.    

There will be food and fellowship.   

Come join us, spread the word, and invite others!   

NOTE: Young adults are those  
who are single or married ages 18-35.   

Jews(?) and Samaritans: 
Why the Hate? 

The Gospels, particularly  
in the Parable of the Good Samaritan  

and the story of the Woman at the Well,  
portray a distinct animosity between  
the Jews living in Judea and Galilee  

and the people of Samaria.   
How did this antagonism arise?   
What can we learn from it today? 

A Presentation by Dcn. Jerome Buhman 

May 24, 2023, 7:00 PM    
St. Thomas Aquinas Social Hall 

St. Bede the Venerable 
Stewardship Saint of the Month is Saint Bede the  
Venerable. St. Bede is the patron saint of scholars  
because of his linguistic and translator skills. He was a 
gifted author, theologian, poet, scientist, and historian.  

During his lifetime he  
engaged in meditation, 
chanting psalms, writing 
prayers, prose, and poems 
that reflected his deep 
faith. St. Bede sought to 
exercise good steward-
ship by a balanced life of 
prayer, scholarship, and 
manual labor.  

His feast day is May 25.  

See how you can balance 
your life by his feast day. 

John 14:15-21 
The Holy Spirit is front and center in our readings  
today. In our Gospel, Jesus tells the disciples that the  
Father will send the Holy Spirit, the Advocate, to be with 
them. In two weeks, we will celebrate that coming of the 
Holy Spirit at Pentecost, a dramatic event that marks the 
birthday of the Church.   

But that’s probably not how most of us experience the 
Holy Spirit in our lives; our experiences are usually a 
little less spectacular.  First, like the people of Samaria in 
our first reading, we must be open to the Spirit and  
prepare ourselves to receive the Spirit into our lives.  We 
can be so busy and distracted in our everyday lives that 
we don’t take time to pray and be quiet before God.  We 
don’t let the Spirit in.  But with prayer and stillness  
before God, we allow the Spirit to flow into our daily 
lives. 

Next, we must be patient. Not all workings of the  
Spirit happen in an instant as they did at Pentecost.  In 
our personal lives, we all encounter difficulties,  
trials and troubles, and often when we turn to God, we 
want God to answer us immediately.  If God doesn’t, 
we become angry and harden ourselves against his  
approach.  But if we allow God to respond in God’s 
own time and in God’s own way, we will gently feel 
God’s presence.  And our patience will be rewarded 
because the Spirit is relentless. No matter what we do 
or say, the Holy Spirit will always be there, asking us to 
open up.  We just need to stop and listen. 

Gospel Reflection 
by Dcn. Jerome Buhman 
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Weekly Offertory Update Mass Intentions 

*Envelopes, stock gifts, PayPal Credit/Debit and ACH online, 
ACH monthly withdrawals, plus loose offertory (cash),  

adjustments to totals may occur. 

Counter Schedule 
Monday, May 15: 

Dulli, Ihlenfeld, Marx, Sawyer 

Monday, May 22: 
Baik, Degenhardt, Dulli, Hurtgen, Ihlenfeld, Peterson 

Saturday, May 13  Our Lady of Fatima

4:30 PM  Ryan Ruhle 

6:30 PM  St. Thomas Aquinas Parishioners 

Sunday, May 14 Sixth Sunday of Easter

8:00 AM   Fred Liss 

10:00 AM Hubert and Velma Lins 

Monday, May 15  St. Isidore

8:30 AM   Andrea Garcia 

Tuesday, May 16

5:30 PM   Rollie & Betty Endres 

Wednesday, May 17 
8:30 AM  Bob Launder & Deceased Members  

 of the Launder Family 

Thursday, May 18  The Ascension of the Lord; 
 St. John I, Pope & Martyr

7:30 AM  Davidson, Hinrichs, & Voeller Family 

Friday, May 19
8:30 AM  Paul Bariola Family Living & Deceased 
Saturday, May 20 St. Bernardine of Siena, 
 Priest

4:30 PM  Dolores Schwenn 

6:30 PM  St. Thomas Aquinas Parishioners 

Sunday, May 21 Seventh Sunday of Easter

8:00 AM   Robert R. and Robert L. Janus 

10:00 AM Barb White 

Prayers 
May 14th 
Fifth Sunday of Easter  
For mothers:  
That they may be recognized and supported  
in this special vocation;    
We pray to the Lord. 

For mothers,  
that they may find Jesus's loving presence  
a source of strength and patience on trying days;   
We pray to the Lord. 

Weekly Readings 
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STEVE’S
WINE | BEER | SPIRITS
University Ave | Junction Rd | McKee Rd

www.stevesknows.com
Daily 9-9     Sun. 12-6

3618 Univ. Ave. at Midvale • 122 Junction Rd.
6227 McKee Rd.

210 South Main Street
Verona, Wisconsin

Phone: 608-845-6478
“Hometown U.S.A.”

1845 Springdale Street
Mt. Horeb, Wisconsin
Phone 608-437-3081

Hours: 6:30 a.m. to 9 p.m. 7 Days A Week
We Reserve The Right To Limit Quantities.

www.millerandsonssupermarket.com

COMMERCIAL REAL ESTATE
• Development
• Management

• Build To Suit Expertise
www.buildtosuit.com

608-833-5590

Krantz Electric Inc
Verona, WI

Commercial/Residential
Solar Installations/24 Hour Service

Joe Krantz - Parish Member
608-845-9156

www.krantzelectricinc.com

OPITZ REALTY INC.
The Leader in Commercial &

Investment Real Estate
Over 50 Years Experience

502 N. Eau Claire Ave. (608) 257-0111

William F. (Chip) Bird, DDS, MS   
Kevin J. Knutson, DDS, MS 

Sarah C. McDermott, DDS, MS

West	 202 S. Gammon Rd	 664-9500664-9500

Verona	 1010 North Edge Trail	 845-9292845-9292

Northside	 1410 Northport Dr	 249-2990249-2990

Mt. Horeb	 115 N. Brookwood Dr	 821-0299821-0299 
Windsor	 6729 Lake Rd	 846-7358846-7358

www.orthomadison.com

Orthodontics for Teens, Children and Adults

	

Parish Member

6405 Century Ave | Suite 102 
Middleton, WI 53562

608.203.8585

Don’t let the high price of insurance 
drive you off a cliff!

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME Marcia Boswell

mboswell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2246
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Madison

829-6000

C O M P L I M E N T S  O F

Hartung Brothers Inc.

POWER CENTERS OF MADISONPOWER CENTERS OF MADISON
(608) 836-2002

3230 Parmenter St. • Middleton, WI 53562

“We look forward
   to serving you!”

-The Nonn’s Family

Steven Rammer 
Field Agent
608-219-7461
License #19572082

steven.rammer@kofc.org

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME Marcia Boswell

mboswell@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2246

Parishioner

Building Better: People, Futures, Communities

919 Applegate Rd | 608.271.4800 | www.danielsco.com


